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June 15, 2920 
 
RE: Proposal to Provide Essential Air Service at McGrath, Alaska  
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 
It has been a pleasure to do business with Reeve Air Alaska for the past decade. 
 
Reeve Air Alaska has an impeccable safety record; provides consistent and reliable air transportation; 
and delivers excellent customer service.  Each time I have flown with Reeve Air Alaska, I have been 
impressed with the expert maintenance and meticulous cleanliness of the aircraft, as well as the 
professionalism of the pilot. 
 
I have lived in Alaska for 54 years, and have flown to many communities in Rural Alaska. Safe, reliable air 
transportation is critical to our state, and to Alaskans.  It is my opinion that you will not find a more 
reliable, safe, professional and friendly company to do business with than Reeve Air Alaska. 
 
I encourage the Essential Air Service Program to utilize Reeve Air Alaska for their service at McGrath. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions or require supplemental information.  Thank you for the 
opportunity to comment. 
 
Portia CK Babcock 
Anchorage, Alaska 
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